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• Kirk Smith is the new STLNA chairperson 

• The STL received membership applications from 

o High Power Testing Liaison�CHPTL) 

o Korea Electrotechnology Research Institute (KERI) 

• The STL management committee meets next week.  They 
chose between Mr. Faber from CESI and Mr. Andre 
Lathouwers from KEMA.  The STLNA decided to vote for 
Mr. Lathouwers. 

• NEETRAC has requested to join the STLNA 

• The STL Guides to IEC standards will soon become available 
free to the general public. 

• The STLNA were provided a draft copy of the next version 
of IEEE 4.  The document is in final stages of editing and is 
expected to go out for ballot in October of 2009. 

• The STLNA decided to develop a form for non-members to 
request test related interpretations of standards.  First draft is 
expected to be ready by the Fall ’09 Switchgear meetings. 
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